
U.S. Ambassador to Canada 

 

Bruce Heyman presented his letter of credence to the Governor General of Canada on April 8, 2014, having been 

confirmed as President Obama's personal representative to Canada on March 12, 2014, and having been sworn in 

on March 26, 2014. He is a 33-year veteran of Goldman Sachs, where he served as a regional managing director of 

the Midwest private wealth management group, which covers 13 states and half of Canada, from 1999 until 

December of 2013. 

Mr. Heyman has served as a board member for the Chicago Council on Global Affairs and the Northwestern 

Memorial Hospital Foundation. He also served as an advisor to the Fix the Debt CEO Council of the Committee for a 

Responsible Federal Budget. He has been a member of The Economic Club of Chicago, The Executives' Club of 

Chicago, and the Facing History and Ourselves Chicago Advisory Board. 

A magna cum laude graduate with both a B.A. and an M.B.A. from Vanderbilt University, Mr. Heyman continues to 

maintain close ties to his alma mater. He is past president of the Alumni Board and a former member of the Board of 

Visitors at the university's Owen Graduate School of Management. 

 


